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Young FG questions delay in hidden speed cameras introduction
Young Fine Gael for Meath East is questioning the delay in the introduction of hidden speed cameras. “Fine Gael has been calling for these speed cameras for last few years and it is only now that something is being done. This is the kind of procrastination we have come to expect from this government.”  Said Matthew Bruton, Chairman of Young Fine Gael.
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“There is simply no excuse when it comes to saving lives. While the government has chosen to invest in expensive advertisements against speeding, which we are all aware of, the number of people dying on Irelands roads is still far too high. Money should have been invested in these cameras a long time ago. It is clear by now that the current system of speed cameras along the N3 and N2 are not working anymore. Motorists who chose to speed are well aware of the locations of the various speed cameras, and simply slow down as they approach them.” He added. 

“The Gardai are doing a difficult job with limited resources, and the allocation of hidden speed cameras would go a long way to alleviating their load. But even now the government has decided delay some more with the tendering process. How long it is going to take before the cameras are up and running is still worryingly unclear” he concluded. 
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